

Tell me your name ☺:

ĐỀ ÔN THI HỌC KÌ TIẾNG ANH LỚP 9

Đề 1

❖ LISTENING

Listen to a conversation between two friends about a neighbourhood.

Fill each of the gaps with ONE word. You will listen TWICE.

Bài nghe:

Jollyland is a (1) _____ neighbourhood in the heart of the city. The streets are picturesque, full of (2) _____ old shops in gorgeous buildings. As there's so much to do within (3) _____ distance, you won't need to use a car very often. There's the usual variety of bars, restaurants, (4) _____ and so on that you'd expect in a city. For families, there are great parks, an excellent (5) _____ library and good schools close by. In Jollyland, there's a real sense of (6) _____. The locals, a mix of original residents and new arrivals, say it's almost like living in a village.

❖ GRAMMAR

I. Circle the word A, B, C or D in each group whose underlined part is pronounced differently from others.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|--------------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>ou</u> t | B. ab <u>ou</u> t | C. r <u>ou</u> nd | D. w <u>ou</u> ld |
| 2. A. help <u>ed</u> | B. wash <u>ed</u> | C. play <u>ed</u> | D. laugh <u>ed</u> |
| 3. A. <u>ch</u> ild | B. <u>sch</u> ool | C. head <u>ach</u> e | D. <u>ch</u> emistry |
| 4. A. h <u>ea</u> t | B. r <u>ea</u> son | C. t <u>ea</u> cher | D. appe <u>a</u> r |

II. Circle the best answer among A, B, C or D to complete the following sentences.

1. A: "May I go out for just a while?" - B: " "

A. It's nice of you!.

B. That's great!

C. Go ahead!

D. Yes, you could!

2. Mother! Someone _____ my bike. I cannot see it.

A. took

B. has taken

C. takes

D. is taking

3. He was named _____ a famous singer.

A. for B. to C. from D. after

4. She said she _____ Ha Long Bay the following day.

A. would visit B. will visit C. visited D. will be visited

5. Hoa never goes to the zoo, _____ ?

A. is she B. does she C. doesn't she D. isn't she

6. Is she used _____ up early in the morning?

A. to get B. get C. getting D. to getting

7. She will be _____ by the structure of the complex of Hue Monuments.

A. impressed B. impress C. impression D. impressment

8. It's nearly three months _____ he visited his parents.

A. While B. during C. since D. when

IV. Give the correct tense/ form of the verb in brackets.

1. Nam (**not see**) _____ his sister for a long time.

2. Listen to these foreigners! What language they (**speak**) _____?

3. The house (**build**) _____ ten years ago.

V. Fill in each numbered blank with one suitable word in the box to complete the passage.

Many to get recently decorating buy

Great numbers of home computers have been sold (1) _____. People know more about computers than they used (2) _____. Computers help us much in our work and they are playing a big part in our lives. (3) _____ people believe we can look forward to the day when our household jobs like cleaning, ironing and (4) _____ will be done by computer-controlled robots.

VI. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

As a result of years of research, we know that too much animal fat is bad for our health. For example, American eat a lot of meat and only a small amount of grains, fruit and vegetables. Because of their diet, they have high rates of

cancer and heart disease. In Japan, in contrast, people eat large amounts of grains and very little meat. The Japanese also have low rates of cancer and heart disease. In fact the Japanese live longer than anyone else in the world. Unfortunately, when people move to the US, the rates of heart disease and cancer increase as their diet changes. Moreover, as hamburgers, ice-cream, and other high fat food become popular in Japan, the rates of heart disease and cancer are increasing there as well. People are also eating more meat and dairy products in other countries such as Cuba and Hungary. Not surprisingly, the disease rates in these countries are increasing along with the change in diet. Consequently, doctors everywhere advise people to eat more grains, fruit and vegetables and to eat less meat and fewer dairy products.

1. Why do American have high rates of cancer and heart disease?

.....

2. Do the Japanese live longer than anyone else in the world?

.....

3. In which countries are people also eating more meat and dairy products?

.....

4. What do doctors everywhere advise people?

.....

VII. Rewrite the sentence so that it means as the first one, beginning with the given words.

1. I haven't seen my brother for a month.

I didn't

2. My brother last ate that food five months ago.

My brother hasn't.....

1. It took me three days to repaint the room.

-> I spent

4. The dress is cheaper than the skirt.

-> The skirt.....

5. Unless we water these flowers, they'll die.

-> If we.....

VIII. Using the suggested words or phrases to write meaningful sentences.

1. We / used / wear / uniforms / when / we / be / school.

.....

2. He / wish / he / have / new / computer.

.....